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NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING PARTY            
MEETING HELD ON 9TH JUNE 2015 AT THE VILLAGE HALL
No. 10	
1. Present:, Mike Brown (MB) Sue Cherry (SC), Georgina Carrington (GC ) Susan Gould (SG), Ronald Hogg (RH), Michael Hopper (MH)                  Apologies: : David Gould (DG), and Jo Witherden (JW)
2. The Minutes of Meeting No. 9 on 12th May 2015 were approved with no amendments.
3. There were no declarations of interest, based on the contents of the Agenda.
4. Updates on tasks:
a/b.Web and Facebook: The Parish Council Web Site NP page has now been linked from the NPG Facebook page.   We will also implement a link from the Web Site to the Facebook page.  MH to inform SG which files are needed for transferring to the webpage.  The Facebook site has now been amended to enable moderators to monitor posts.  Clear guidelines of what is deemed unacceptable content will be shown.
c. May Fair: Although only about 30 people came and left comments, many village residents walked past, so that the NP has become more visible in the village.  It was a useful consultation.
5. Collating the findings:  The question to be asked of the Working Group is “What do we want to achieve” for the NP?  Each member was asked to name one thing.  The results were GP Practice, Enhanced Health Facilities, sustain village as is, and grow sensibly to maintain the village and community. Several members also wished to grow to maintain the village with rentals for locals with a link. Finally that this all depends on the development boundary. 
a.  It was decided that the Thinking Points represented the some of the areas that would be covered by the questionnaire, so results were filtered, and methods of gaining the information based on these results were discussed. (Initial framework/draft questions are in a separate document).
b.   SWOT analysis to be deferred until the next meeting.
6. Any Other Business: 
a.  It has been decided to go ahead with another grant application to move forward with the mapping software, we need about 3 licences.
b. The next Reporter newsletter will include a couple of the potential questions.
7. Date of Next Meeting.  The meeting closed at 9.00 pm.  The next meeting is the 14th July 2015, 7.00pm, in the VH Committee Room.
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